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September Sessions 
Pre-school is now full for this academic year and places for September are starting to fill up, if you are considering changing sessions or adding additional sessions please notify a member of staff so we can secure a place.

Pre-School session times

A polite reminder that the lunch session finishes at 12.15pm, please ensure children are collected on time to maintain staff to child ratios.  

If you are late, please collect your child from the main school office, this will allow appropriate ratios to be maintained.
As our numbers are growing, handover times are becoming very busy. If you wish to pass on a message or ask any questions, please leave a note in your child’s daily diary or alternatively you can contact Miss Strickland by email. Megans@brabins.lancs.sch.uk 
Wrap around care 

From September we will be offering pre-school wrap around care, if this is something you would be interested in please speak to Mrs Wallace.
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There is going to be a new climbing frame and play area on the grass area near to the pre-school entrance, we ask that the children do not play on the equipment when they arrive and leave pre-school as it will disturb KS2 lessons. 
We will timetable some time for the children to use and enjoy the new equipment.
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Pre-School Bedtime Bear

Our pre-school children love reading stories as a group and independently. To encourage early reading we are introducing a bedtime bear. Our bed time bear will go home with a different child each week with a selection of books to encourage bedtime reading. We would like our ‘bedtime bear’ to be an enjoyable and relaxing experience so there is no pressure to take pictures or record any reading.  However, if your child has a favourite story and would like to share with us, we would love to hear about it!
Our bedtime bear will go to his first home next week!
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Sun cream and hats 

The weather is starting to warm up, please make sure children have labelled hats and sun cream in school. 
Thankyou. 

Uniform

Please ensure that jumpers are CLEARLY LABELLED with your child's name so any lost property can be returned to its owner.

Curriculum overview

The curriculum overview for summer term 1 is now available, please see the attached information. 
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Early Help Information

Please see the attached information about early help support.
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